-~ MINUTES
15T PUBLIC HEARING ON FY 2018-201S BUDGET
FOR THE CITY OF PELHAM

THE PUBLIC HEARING WAS HELD AT 5;00 p.m. on June 6, 2018 in the Pelham City
Hall. The Public Hearing was called to order at 5:00 p.m. by Interim City Manager,

Bennett Adams.

The purpose of the public hearing was to explain the FY 2018-2019 Budget and
receive input from the citizens attending the public hearing.

No One attended the public hearing.
The Public Hearing was closed at 5:10 p.m.
Submitted by Bennett Adams, Interim City Manager
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